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Everett Public Schools offers jobs on-the-spot at job fair 
More than 120 people attend job fair and 43 walk away with jobs 

 
Everett, WA— After a successful inaugural fair last 
summer, Everett Public Schools (EPS) hosted its 
second annual job fair on Tuesday, August 8 from 3-7 
p.m. at the Community Resource Center.  
 
This year, the district had over 120 applicants attend 
the job fair, with 43 job seekers offered positions by the 
end of the event. There were 38 applicants who 
expressed interest in being placed in the classified 
substitution pool as well. 
 
On-site individualized support was available from 1-3 

p.m. from our Employment Services team including help creating a resume and cover letter. 
There were interpreters available for Spanish, Arabic, Russian and Ukrainian speaking 
attendees.  
 
Every school and department that had open positions were there to interview the applicants and 
for some, offer positions on the spot. For those who were offered positions, they were able to go 
to Human Resources and complete paperwork to expedite the hiring process.  
 
EPS is striving to recruit and retain a more diverse workforce to support our students and 
families and is being intentional in connecting and creating partnerships with our community 
allies across Everett and Snohomish County about employment opportunities in our district.  
 
“The job fair was an amazing success,” stated Chad Golden, executive director of human 
resources. “It took a lot of teamwork to pull it off, but it was so worth it. We were able to attract a 
diverse group of applicants and help them navigate a system that can be challenging. In the end 
we were able to hire some great people and expand our classified substitute pool to help cover 
when staff are out.”  
 
There are still some open positions for those who are interested in EPS. It is a great place to 
work with 18 elementary, five middle and four high schools and more than 2,200 staff members. 
Our 20,000+ students speak more than 90 different languages.  
 
Please visit www.everettsd.org/Jobs to see current openings or to 
https://www.applitrack.com/everettsd/onlineapp/ and apply today to join our team. 
 
---end--- 
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